
Lake Powell Residential Golf Community Development District (CDD) COVID-19 
Closures 
In an effort to minimize the impact of the Coronavirus (COVID-19) within the community, and in 
the interest of public safety, the CDD has made the decision to cancel all CDD meetings in the 
interest of public safety.   
  
This will remain in effect until further notice, at least until further guidance and 
recommendations are provided by local, state, and federal agencies, and in keeping with the 
advisories and recommendations of local, state and federal health organizations. 
  
The CDD continues to monitor the rapidly evolving COVID-19 situation, and remains in daily 
communications and/or monitoring of governmental agencies.  As this situation continues to 
develop, the CDD will evaluate and make necessary changes to the temporary policies and 
practices during this declared “State of Emergency”.   
  
The CDD urges everyone to continue following basic infection prevention guidelines.  For 
additional Coronavirus Disease (COVID-19) information, among a myriad of resources, residents 
are encouraged to utilize the following informational tools: 
  
•        Florida Department of Health COVID-19 Call Center - 1.866.779.6121 
•        St. Johns County Department of Health - 904.209.3250 
•        Florida Department of Health - www.floridahealth.gov/diseases-and-conditions/COVID-19 
•        Centers for Disease Control - www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/index.html 
•        Florida Department of Health Email - COVID-19@flhealth.gov 

 

https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=http%3a%2f%2fwww.floridahealth.gov%2fdiseases-and-conditions%2fCOVID-19%2findex.html&c=E,1,64XGxaDE4eQsFt5CQLE99ZhmrIwBwdLtEszEHg4_L6x5O7fLPtS23LUAYhZcRs046LqGK5M-f9Nx9eCWbXfMVqo08O42V9or2gHaNKhQy9oljX2T55VBFmNPpkxL&typo=1
http://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/index.html
mailto:COVID-19@flhealth.gov

